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Notice of Change of Date of Adoption Hearing for 

Simplification of Statewide Inland Sport Fishing regulations 
(OAL Notice Number Z-2020-0707-01) 

On July 10, 2020, the Fish and Game Commission (Commission) provided notice of its intent 
to amend sections 3.00, 4.00, 5.00, 5.41, 5.85, 7.00, 7.50, 8.10; and add sections 5.84, 5.89 
and 7.40, Title 14, California Code of Regulations, relating to Simplification of Statewide Inland 
Sport Fishing Regulations. The notices were published in California Regulatory Notice 
Register 2020, 28-Z and appears on the Commission’s website at www.fgc.ca.gov. 

The date of the hearing relevant to this action has been changed from Thursday, October 15, 
2020 to Wednesday, October 14, 2020, at 8:30 a.m. or as soon as the item may be heard. 
Access for participation in the webinar/teleconference hearing will be posted at 
www.fgc.ca.gov in advance of the meeting or may be obtained by calling 916-653-4899. Due 
dates for public comment remain unchanged from that which was noticed. 
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